
Pit 
Republican 
National 
Committee. 
George Bush, Chairman 

Tl:e Honorable Robert J. Dole 
232 7 New Senate Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Bob: 

February 15, 1973 

I was delighted to learn you have accepted the speaking engagement 
in Miami Beach on behalf of the Republican Party. 

This i s just a note to let you know how grateful we are for your fine 
spirit of cooperation. 

Yours very truly, 

Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center: 310 First Street Southeast, Washington, D.C. 20003. (202) 484-6500. 
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